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For the weekend of August 16th, I traveled with Professor Bjoern Muetzel to a Math Fair

in New York City (hosted by MoMath) to present geometric activities to children and other

visitors. It was a wonderful opportunity to sharemy passion for math with children at the fair,

and I also had the opportunity to view other presentations by the other volunteers at the fair.


